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Llangorse Residential—Hockney Class are away on their residential visit to 

Llangorse near Brecon next week from Monday to Wednesday. 

Girls Football—Well done to Year 4, 5 and 6 girls for competing in the Forest 

Final Football.    The children finished 3rd overall and got a medal. 

Hepworth Class—Mr Picton will be teaching Hepworth on Monday, Tuesday 

and Wednesday next week as Mrs Bees will be on the residential with Hockney 

Class.  He has been to PIllowell a number of times.   

Easter Service— The service will be held in the hall at 1.15 p.m.  School closes 

at 2.00 p.m. 

Imogen 

             Robbie 

            Amelia 

           Soey 

         Arwen 

        Joseph 

        Libby 

Please remember it is the last week of 

Mini Marines next week.  Hockney will 

miss out on this due to the Residential. 

 

Lowry and Riley class will be swimming 

on a Tuesday next term.  A separate    

letter with details was sent out this 

week. 

23rd March 2018 

Dates for your Diary 

 

Monday 26th March—Hockney leave for their residential. 

Wednesday 28th March—Hockney return at 2.30 p.m  

Thursday 29th March—School finishes at 2.00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Taylor Morgan—20th March 

Kacie Scott—21st March 

http://www.pillowellschool.co.uk

